Engineering Certification Statement
In reference to permit file number: BPED-20000918AGG.

As the chief engineer for KNHC radio, I certify that the installation/repair of
the KNHC antenna system was performed in accordance with good
engineering standards. As has been previously reported to the Commussion,
it was discovered after the initial installation that the original antenna
mounts had not been constructed per the antenna manufacturer’s
requirements, causing significant degradation of the station’s signal
performance.

The new antenna mounts have been checked against the antenna
manufacturer’s requirements and found to be correct. The new mounts and
the antenna have been installed per the manufacturer’s specifications. The
antenna system is now operating properly and in accordance with the
construction permt.

My qualifications are as follows, I am a current holder of FCC general
radiotelephone operator license # PG — 13 — 15406, as well as being
certified as a professional broadcast engineer by the Society of Broadcast
Engineers # 50742, which expires on Jan. 1, 2006.
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